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Memo No.     -159-WBCROS/B.B/2020                                Date : 23.03.2020 

 

URGENT   NOTIFICATION 
 
SUB : Follow the Govt. Order no. H&FW/120/20, dated 22.03.2020 to combat             

spread of  Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19) 
 
 

In pursuance of the Govt. order issued by the Hon’ble Chief Secretary, Government of West 

Bengal, vide memo no. H&FW/120/20, dated 22.03.2020 in view of the evolving situation on the 

spread of Novel Corona Virus (COVID-19), the Co-ordinator / H.M. of all study Centres under The 

West Bengal Council of Rabindra Open Schooling are requested to follow the Govt. order issued by 

the Hon’ble Chief Secretary, Government of West Bengal, vide memo no. H&FW/120/20, dated 

22.03.2020  (attached herewith)  as a precaution to check the spread of Novel Corona Virus 

(COVID-19) in West Bengal.  

In accordance with the above said order, the authority of all study centres under WBCROS are 

requested kindly to take up the necessary action & appropriate steps under your control accordingly. 
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